
Asbestos Public Notice: 
 
Jasper ISD is working hard to maintain compliance mandated by both Federal and 
State laws governing asbestos in school buildings.  A copy of the Asbestos 
Management Plan can be found in the main office at each campus.   
 
If you have any questions, or would like to examine the district’s Asbestos 
management Plan in more detail, please contact Carl Hubbard, JISD’s District 
Asbestos Management Plan Coordinator at 409-382-1030. 
 


